Operations Committee Minutes
January 14, 2013
Mankato Workforce Center

Mankato, MN

Those present:  Heather Gleason, Diane Halvorson, Jay Hancock and Karen Wagner. 

New DEED Deputy Commissioner

Jay Hancock reported that Cynthia Bauerly has been named the DEED Deputy Commissioner of Workforce Development. 

Training Day

Heather Gleason reported that the next South Central WorkForce Center Partner Training Day will be held on February 14th at South Central College.  The training will focus on mental health.  Staff can register at http://www.workforcecouncil.org/training-team/training-day-rsvp/.  The registration deadline is February 1st.  
Staffing 

Karen Wagner reported that Randy Long has been hired as a Business Service Specialist.

In addition, there will be one position open in Fairmont.

Annual Report

Diane Halvorson distributed and reviewed the Program Year 2011 Annual Report.  A copy of the report can be found on our website at www.workforcecouncil.org/reports.  

Safety Plan

Diane Halvorson distributed and reviewed the Safety Plan for the Mankato WorkForce Center.  The plan will be modified for the Fairmont and New Ulm Workforce Centers.  A safety training day will be planned for staff. 

